

Mr Darren Mansell Midland Football League 6 Woodthorne Walk Kingswinford West Midlands DY6 7HD Selly Park

176 Raddlebarn Road, Selly Park, Birmingham B29 7DA

**©**0121 472 1191



76 Grange Road, Erdington, Birmingham B24 ODF

**Q**0121 465 2000

birminghamhospice.org.uk

Ref: DN:151246/DJ:839432 22 May 2025

Dear Mr Mansell

On behalf of everyone here at Birmingham Hospice we want to express our heartfelt gratitude for your recent donation of £100.00, in memory of John Peckham. Please extend our thanks to everyone who made this donation possible.

Remembering someone special can stir many emotions, so we are especially thankful for your kind donation.

We deliver care and support for patients and their loved ones at our Erdington and Selly Park sites, in people's homes and in the wider community. Our mission is to enable everyone to access their choice of care at the end of life. Your generous support will go a long way towards helping us provide vital care for more local people.

We've launched the Birmingham Hospice Crisis Appeal to raise awareness and help overcome this challenging time. We're also working alongside our partners at local and national levels. Your support is therefore more crucial than ever, and we truly appreciate your special donation.

"Birmingham Hospice provided such a high level of care for my mom. It was clear from the moment we set foot there that the staff really do care about their patients, and they took the time to get to know my mom and us as her family. I can never thank them enough."

- A family member supported by Birmingham Hospice.

Thanks to the kindness of donors like you, hundreds of people living with terminal illness can be cared for by Birmingham Hospice at any one time.

Once again, thank you so much for your special in memory donation.

Best wishes.

Katie West

Senior Fundraising and Supporter Experience Manager

Tel: (0121) 465 2009 / Email: fundraise@birminghamhospice.org.uk